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Florida’s Warmest Welcome

October 24, 2018

Ms. Patricia Putman
Associate Director

Florida Humanities Council
599 Second Street South

St Petersburg, FLL 33701

Re: Florida Humanities Council Community Projects Grant
Dear Ms. Putnam,

As Chairperson of the Historic Preservation Committee for the City of Pompano
Beach, I write this letter to demonstrate the Board's full support of the City’s submittal
for the Florida Humanities Council Community Projects Grant.

The Historic Preservation Committee is responsible for securing our city’s legacy.
We are very proud to be sponsoring this timeline project which will illuminate the
City’s history and heritage. The project’s interactive element will engage patrons of
all ages and make our past come to life.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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’ Jeny Bptvman
Pompano Beach Historic Preservation Board Chairperson



